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July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer/Student, 
 
Re: The Harefield Academy - Sixth Form Enrolment 
 
Hoping that this letter finds you and your family well.  
 
It was wonderful to see so many take part in our Sixth Form Taster Day on 30th June, your 
enthusiasm towards our Sixth Form was appreciated and we are excited to see you again in 
September. If you attended a subject talk, I thoroughly recommend that you complete any 
work set by the teachers, to fully prepare you for your A level studies. This work will be a great 
foundation to bridge the gap between GCSE and A level studies.  
 
 A Sixth Form enrolment pack which should provide all the necessary information for all 
students who are joining Sixth Form in September will be handed out and you will need to 
complete fully on the day of enrolment. Whether you are a new student to The Harefield 
Academy or new to the Sixth Form, the information is designed to provide you with the 
information that you need for the forthcoming academic year. For all students we would 
request that you enroll on GCSE results day Thursday 25th August between 10:00–13:00 at The 
Harefield Academy. 
 
For students who did not attend The Harefield Academy in Year 11, we require you to bring 
with you proof of your date of birth, e.g. your passport or birth certificate, and proof of your 
address; this can be a utility bill or council tax letter showing your parents’ name/s, dated 
within the last three months. 
 
If you have any questions, I can be contacted at Sonia.ral@theharefieldacademy.org   
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a lovely summer.  We look forward to 
welcoming you to our thriving and aspirational learning community in September.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
S Ral 
Director of Learning Sixth Form  
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